
 

 

Wednesday 12 October 2005 

Serica Energy announces start of Togar-1A well in Indonesia 

Toronto, October 12 - Serica Energy plc (TSX Venture: SQZ) announced today that it has 
started drilling the Togar-1A well offshore North Sumatra, the second well in a two-well 
program. 
 
The semi-submersible drilling rig Galaxy Driller is drilling Togar-1A in the Asahan Offshore 
Production Sharing Contract (PSC).  Serica is operator and, following completion of the 
well, will hold a 55% interest in the PSC, which is located approximately 45 kms north of 
Medan, Indonesia's third largest city. 
 
Togar-1A will be drilled to a total depth (TD) of approximately 6,500 ft. 
 
About Serica Energy plc 
 
Serica Energy plc is an international oil & gas exploration and production company with 
primary activities in Indonesia, the UK North Sea and Spain.  It currently has offices in 
Singapore, Jakarta and the United Kingdom.  For more information please visit the 
Company website www.serica-energy.com  
 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT: 
  
Investor Relations contacts: 
CHF Investor Relations 
Cathy Hume, CEO or Olav Svela, Vice President & Account Manager 
Tel: +1 416 868-1079 ext. 231 or +1 416 868-1079 ext. 242 
cathy@chfir.com or olav@chfir.com      www.chfir.com 
 
Serica Energy plc 
Paul Ellis, CEO or Chris Hearne, Finance Director 
Tel: +44 (0) 20 7487 8252 
 
To receive company news releases via email, please contact heather@chfir.com and specify 
'Serica press releases' in the subject line. 
 
The TSX Venture Exchange has not reviewed and does not accept responsibility for the 
adequacy or accuracy of this release.  In addition, this release is not for distribution to U.S. 
Newswire Services or for dissemination in the United States. 


